
Stephanie Reese CPA 

July 3, 2018 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Re : Case# 2018-00005 

Dear KPSC: 

RECEIVED 
JUL 0 9 2018 

PUBLIC SERVICE 

I urge you to provide more information to the public regarding smart meters, most especially in the 
matter of documentable costs and savings, and secondarily, what is being done to protect the public's 
interest in their privacy. 

Thus far, your justification for expenditure appears to be a moving target. I must believe that LG&E and 
their expert staff can do a better job of commun icating data to the public, and would not be adverse to 
withdrawing the plan if the refined numbers do not bea r out initial claims. 

Sincerely, 

Stephanie Reese CPA 

 2400 Fallsview Road, louisville, KY 40207 
 




